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CENTER FIRE RIFLES 

MODEL 700 BOLT LOCK 

Marketing noted that the Bolt Lock is to be 
phased out of the Model 700 line in order to 
simplify unloading. Because it is ua change in 
pr~ only, it will not affect guns currently in the 
warehouse or guns received for 'repair~ . 

The Chairman directed that the Product Safety 
Committee should review the owner's manual, and 
that the change be implemented in December .. 
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